
 

 

 
 

Stella Maris Wheel a thon Thursday 24th September 2020 
 

In Term 3 the children of Stella Maris School are participating in a fundraising 
Wheel a thon. There are three objectives for this Wheel a thon. 

1. To raise the individual fitness and bike/scooter skills of all children. 
2. To raise money for a storage unit for the bikes and scooters.   
3. To celebrate the amazing Bike Track here at Stella Maris.  

 
The Wheel a thon will take place on Thursday 24th September. 
Students will have a set time throughout the day to see how many circuits of 
the track they can complete.  
 
Children may bring their bikes, scooters, skates or roller blades for this event. 
There will also be a walking track for those who would prefer to walk. 
 
Timetable for Thursday 24th September. 
 
Huruhuru Year 5-6:  
9:30-10:00- 30 minute wheelathon session.   
10:00-10:45- Timed laps, (optional). 
 
MORNING TEA. 
 
Mokehu Year 3-4:  
11:20-11:50- 30 minute wheelathon session.  
11:50 -12:20- Timed laps, (optional). 
 
LUNCH. 
 
Matikao Year 1-2:  
1:20-1:50- 30 minute wheelathon session.  
1:50- 2:20- Timed laps, (optional). 
 
How do I sign my child up to fundraise online? 
Fundraising for this event will be on our new fundraising website. All 
sponsorships and donations can be completed through this website. 
 



 
Your support for this event in the form of sponsorship or donation would be 
greatly appreciated.  
 

If each child in the school is able to raise $35 we would raise over 
$10,000. 

Each child will sign up for their very own secure web page to send out to 
collect online sponsorship.  
Just go to our School Fundraising Hub page at:   

https://stellamaris.raiseit.co.nz/hub 
 
(Most Year 3/4 and 5/6  students will register in class).      

• You will find the REGISTER link to set up their account on this page. 
• You will need to choose your child’s classroom as their fundraising 

team. 
• If you need any help email help@raiseit.co.nz for direct assistance. 
• All student totals update in real time and your donors can leave you 

messages of encouragement. 
 
Watch this you tube guide for registering your child if they have not done so 
at school. 

• https://youtu.be/fSPMUD5tO-A 
 
The online Fundraising Hub website can be viewed to see the top classes 
and individuals at any time. 
 
If you do not wish to set your child up with an online fundraising page, please 
just return the cash in a named envelope with your child’s class name on it to 
the Red PTFA box just outside the office.  
 
We have some amazing prizes and spot prizes for the event. Some will be 
handed out prior to the event and some after. 
 

There will be a Scooter prize draw for all those 
registered before September 11th. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
 

 


